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Ad complaints process now more accessible 
The Advertising Standards Bureau (ASB) today launched its new website which, for the first time, shows the history of all complaints it has considered about TV, radio, print, internet and direct mail advertising.

The Advertising Standards Bureau administers the national voluntary system of advertising self-regulation by providing a free public service in complaint resolution. 
The Bureau looks at complaints about most forms of advertising relating to the use of language, the discriminatory portrayal of people, concern for children, portrayals of violence, sex, sexuality and nudity, and health and safety.

ASB Chief Executive Officer, Fiona Jolly, said the case reports for every complaint referred to the Advertising Standards Board since its inception in 1998 were now available online.

“This is an important step in providing transparency for the way the public’s complaints about advertisements are processed and how the Board considers those complaints,” Ms Jolly said.

“This historical record of complaints will also be a helpful resource for the public who will be able to see if an ad they want to complain about has already been considered by the Board.

“Similarly, it will be a useful guide for advertisers who will be able to see the issues the Board has considered and how they have dealt with them.”

Ms Jolly said upgrading the information available on the ASB website is in keeping with the Bureau’s aim of providing a free complaints handling process which is easily accessible to the public.

More than 80 per cent of complaints received are lodged through the website.

“The advertising industry’s self-regulation system is now more transparent because the decisions of the Board are available for everyone to see.”

The Advertising Standards Board applies the Australian Association of National Advertisers Advertiser Code of Ethics and Code for Advertising to Children, and the Federal Chamber of Automotive Industries Voluntary Code of Practice for Motor Vehicle Advertising when considering complaints from the public.

“Access to past complaints will also give the public and advertising industry a better understanding of the way the Board applies prevailing community standards when considering complaints in the context of these codes of practice,” Ms Jolly said.   

The Advertising Standards Bureau website address remains the same: www.adstandards.com.au
Contact: Fiona Jolly, Chief Executive Officer, 02 6262 9822
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